
From: Ty Muliens 
Sent: 25/07/2023 2:39:24 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox; Phillip Lane 
Subject: DA2022/2281- application support 

To whom it may concern: 

It has come to my attention that DA2022/2281 is under assessment and I would like to add my support. 

I am Freshwater residence of 7 + years and lived on the Northern Beaches for 68 years. 
Pilu restaurant is listed a one of the go to restaurants on the beaches and solid reputation as a good 
business to work for and at. 
They continually look at ways to promote their business and educate future younger chefs while 
expanding and supporting local employment. 

This application is about supporting growth and local employment. This DA is about just that adding 
more to iconic location and restaurant that has been key to bringing people to Freshwater. 

I fully support their DA application- DA2022/2281. 

As the building site essentially remains the same, with actual improvements I can't understand any 
relevant complaints about the structures, noise or parking that have been unchanged since I can 
remember. Parking for the restaurant is no issue compared to the popularity of its area parking for 
beach users. 

I have found the Pilu management team to have added great value and been perfect caretakers of the 
building structure that remains in pristine condition and I would not like to see any changes. 

I fully support DA application -DA2022/2281. 

Regards, 
Ty Mullens 
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